
  

  

LITTLE VOICES MAKING BIG IMPACT 

We are proud to announce that our preschool children won the provisional-level poetry competition with their 

moving recital of “We All Deserve Access.” Their talent and confidence shone through, and this achievement 

reminds us that when children are given the platform, their voices can inspire communities.      
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GROWING TOGETHER: FROM FARMS TO FAMILIES 

Our six new vertical farms at RIEKO are thriving! The children now enjoy consistent, nutritious 

vegetables in their daily meals, strengthening both their health and learning. In addition, we have 

installed a maize mill, which has not only improved food security but also created a new job 

opportunity for Zekekia and his family. This marks another step in linking sustainable agriculture to 

livelihood creation. 

 

In blue the new rice meal                                                   Vegetable at the vertical farm    

  

STRENGTHENING OUR ROOTS 

 

We are delighted to welcome Margret Sheril as our new administrative volunteer. Her support is 

already helping us run more smoothly and effectively. At the same time, our rice farm is 

flourishing, providing both food security and learning opportunities for children and the 

community. Together, these efforts continue to build a stronger RIEKO family.  

 

 
 

                                               
  A Raphael at the rice farm                                                                          Margret our new volunteer Admin  

  



 

 

LOOKING AHEAD    

 

We are currently left with the roofing of our multi-purpose building that will serve as a cafeteria and, during the 

floods offer a safe space for our beneficiaries. To better serve our growing community, we aim to purchase land 

and relocate to a new, more suitable area where we can expand our programs and impact more lives.  

  

  

  

Dear Friends,   

We are immensely grateful to all our supporters, volunteers, and partners who continue to stand by 

our side. And you can help by spreading the word by sharing the links below in your network:  Your 

contribution transforms lives! You can make a donation into our organization’s account, for details 

see: https://riekowise.org/donate/  

  

Wishing you ALL the very best for 2025!  

with warmest regards from Kenya,  

  

the entire Rieko team, Eltrud  
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